
December 19, 2023 
 
Franklin Township Supervisors had a special Budget meeting on December 19, 2023 in the 
township building.  Present at the meeting were Chairperson Lee Burch, Supervisors Mark 
Creamer and Phil Depue, the Secretary/Treasurer Jeanne Sullivan and the people on the 
attached sign-in list. 
 
Lee called the meeting to order at 7:03 PM. 
 
Mark presented the 2024 Budget.  Lee asked if there were any questions. There were none.  Lee 
asked for a motion to accept the Budget.  Phil made the motion.  Mark seconded the motion.  
The motion passed with 3 yes votes. 
 
Lee adjourned the meeting at 7: 06PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Jeanne Sullivan 
Secretary/Treasurer 


